
BOARD OF ELECTRICAL APPEALS 
MINUTES 

October 12, 2021 

  
 

Location: Ronald Reagan Building, 271 W. 3rd, 3rd Floor, Room 318. 
 
Members: Casey Belknap, Cole Hawkins, Mike Kilian, Tony Naylor, Steve Vossman, Duane 
Schneider, Chris Vail. 
 
Present:  Hawkins, Schneider, Naylor, Vail, Vossman.  
 
Staff Present: Chris Nordick.  
 
Vice Chairman Hawkins called the regular meeting of the Board of Electrical Appeals to order at 
3:09 p.m. on Tuesday, October 12, 2021.   
 
Board Member Naylor made a motion to approve the September 12, 2021 minutes. Board 
Member Schneider seconded the motion. The motion carried (5– 0). 
 
The recent examination results from Prometric and ICC for examinations administered by their 
offices for Metropolitan Area Building and Construction Department approved applicants as 
presented to the Board. The results were as follows:  
 
APPLICANT NAME TEST AGENCY  EXAMINATION CLASSIFICATION    RESULT  
NONE 
 
There were Two new applications reviewed for approval to be administered the appropriate 
examinations for certification. The results were as follows:  
 
APPLICANT NAME   ID NUMBER                 EXAMINATION CLASSIFICATION         ACTION    
Kristopher Curl 6514  Journeyman Electrician          Approved 
Anthony Durkee 6266  Journeyman Electrician          (Retake) 
 
There were two (2) new Electrical or Elevator Contractor Licenses issued since September 12, 
2021. 
 
COMPANY NAME   QUALIFIED PERSON 
Spectrum Contracting LLC EC     Thomas Davis 
Home Accessibility Solutions LLC HA    Carl Cannahan 
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Public Agenda: 
N/A   
 
Unfinished Business: 
Board Member appointments and re-appointments to be sworn in.  
 
Alarm licensing and technical certification discussion continued with Mr. Nordick asking to table 
this discussion until the next regular meeting so that new Member Vossman would have time to 
review the information provided.  
 
New Business:  
N/A 
  
MABCD Updates:  
Mr. Nordick reminded the Board Members that License and Certificate renewals are in full swing, 
and that MABCD continues success with the implemented “walk-in-Thursdays” for certificate 
renewal only.    
 
With no other business to conduct. Board Member Schneider made a motion to adjourn, Board 
Member Vail seconded the motion, and the motion carried (5 - 0). 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:49 p.m. 
 
Chris A. Nordick 
Chief Electrical & Elevator Inspector 
Secretary, Board of Electrical Appeals. 


